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GPU Nuclear CorporationNuclear :::;n:8:388
Forked River. New Jersey 08731-0388
609 971-4000
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

March 3, 1986

Mr. Jack N. Donohew, Jr.
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
7920 Norfolk Avenue, Phillips Bldg.
Bethesda, MD 20014
Mail Stop No. 314

Dear Mr. Donohew:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
Technical Specification Change Request No. 135

On November 7,1985, GPUN submitted Technical Specification Change Request
No.135 which included revisions to Section 6 of the Oyster Creek Technical
Specifications. Through your conversations with my staff, however, we agree
that a revision to our submittal is necessary. The enclosed page 6.1 should
replace the previously submitted page.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please contact
Kathy Barnes, Oyster Creek Licensing Engineer at (609)971-4680.

Very truly yours,
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Vice President and Director
Oyster Creek
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Enclosure

cc: NRC Resident Inspector
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Forked River, NJ 08731
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